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Chem and Biochem at the College of Charleston (USA)
Start of a new exchange program

17.05.2019 | Our graduate student Ronja Peter just arrived at The Chemistry and Bio­

chemistry Department of Charleston.Ronja is the first student from the University of

Aalen staying there for a couple of month joining a research project.We now have a

partnership specifically to make chemistry internships and coursework available to

chemistry students. Ronja is visiting through the summer and will be working with Dr.

Jay Forsythe.
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